
Dear Parents / Carers,

Penalty Notice Changes

Over the past academic year there have been an overwhelming number of Term Time Absence

requests, majority of which were not deemed for exceptional circumstances. With this in mind we

wanted to advise you of the introduction of the new National Framework for Penalty Notices. The

following will come into force for absences that start after 19th August 2024. These changes are

nationwide and across borders if you move school or house.

Term Time Leave is only authorised in exceptional circumstances, which must be communicated in

advance with evidence provided, as soon as possible to the Headteacher.

I must reiterate, Term Time Absence is only allowed in exceptional circumstances. This can be

communicated to the Headteacher by completing a Term Time Absence Request Form which you can

collect from the school office and must be returned at least 7 days prior to the first day of absence.

Please be aware that any 10 sessions of unauthorised absence in a 10 week period will then be

considered for a Penalty Notice as well as 5 consecutive days of Term Time Absence.


